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GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY

4400 Hays Drive

Chowchilla, CA 93610

TEL: (559) 665-1027

TRIANGLE T WATER DISTRICT

GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY
MINUTES OF THE  REGULARLY SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING
February 10, 2022
Roll Call
President Lucas Avila called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM and asked for a reading of participants. Those present at the meeting via Zoom teleconference included;
Directors: Lucas Avila, Dirk Vlot, Michael York, Molly Thurman, and Jose Ochoa
Others: Sarah Woolf, Chase Hurley, Jason Littleton, Samantha Lopes, Devon Kizirian, Brad Samuelson, George Park, and Clay Haynes (joined at Subbasin Report).
Public Comment
No public comment was made.
Emergency Proclamation Authorizing Remote Teleconference

Triangle T Water District Groundwater Sustainability Agency Board of Directors Reconsidered the Circumstances of the State of Emergency and Determine that The State of Emergency continues to directly impact the ability of the members to meet safely in person and/or State or Local Officials continue to impose or recommend measures to promote social distancing.  Director Molly Thurman made a motion to approve the meeting minutes and Director Vlot seconded.  The motion passed unanimously with a roll call vote. 
Minutes

The minutes from the January 13, 2022 meeting were reviewed.  Director Dirk Vlot made a motion to approve the meeting minutes and Director Molly Thurman seconded.  The motion passed unanimously with a roll call vote. 
Sub-basin Report
Sarah Woolf presented the budget increase ($336,306) to complete the additional work to address the deficiencies identified by DWR in the Chowchilla Subbasin GSP. The additional work includes a domestic well mitigation program, additional modeling, and additional non-modeling analysis. The Subbasin will seek grant funding to assist in costs.  Director Molly Thurman moved to approve the Triangle T Water District pro rata share of Chowchilla Subbasin GSP budget increase with the intent of applying for grant funding. Director Vlot seconded.  The motion passed unanimously with a roll call vote. 
Brad Samuelson reported that the Inter-basin Coordination committee has not met since the last board meeting. 
Brad Samuelson reported that the Madera Subbasin Demand Management Program has been distributed to landowners with estimated groundwater usage from Irriwatch for water year 2021, including their balance as it pertains to the allocation.  Landowners annexing into Triangle T Water District will need to comply with the County GSP and Irriwatch until their lands are officially annexed in.  At this time, it is anticipated that the annexation will be complete by June of 2022. 
Other Business

None
Comments from the Board

None
Closed Session
The board did not meet in closed session
Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 AM.

___________________

Secretary: Sarah Woolf
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